
 

APN/RHT 20th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Easter Revision Sessions 

As we approach the final weeks in the run up to the start of GCSE and A level exams, we wanted to 

share some information with you about some additional revision sessions that students can access 

over the Easter Holidays.  We are very grateful to the staff members who have taken time out of their 

holiday to support the revision of students as we approach exam season. 

Please find attached a timetable of what sessions are running, timings and locations.  These are also 

available on the Year 11 Teams page and any updates will be shared via the social media accounts for 

the Academy. 

Students wishing to take part in these sessions, should arrive at the Academy reception at the time 

stated.  The member of staff leading the session will meet them there and will escort them to the 

rooms that are being used.  Students do not need to wear Academy uniform for these sessions.  Please 

note that our catering facilities will be closed during this period, so students may wish to bring food 

and drink with them.  We will provide drinks and refreshments to students taking part. 

 

Revision Information 

This time of year can often feel overwhelming for all concerned and many students often feel like they 

don’t know how to plan their revision or where to access resources.  To support students who may be 

struggling, Mrs Durrant has put together a generic revision timetable to support students in organising 

their time. This is available on the Year 11 Teams page and a copy is attached to this letter also.  Many 

revision resources for all subjects, have also been uploaded to the folders on this group.  Please ask 

subject teachers for more advice and guidance if required. 

 

If there is any further information, support or guidance that you would like, please contact the 

Academy Office and we will get back to you. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support and have a lovely Easter holiday. 

Yours sincerely 

A Paulson 

Miss A. Paulson 

 

Head of Academy Mr L Taylor 



 


